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			PSNC has now changed its name to Community Pharmacy England, with a strengthened commitment to championing pharmacies and engaging with the sector. This newsletter is sent on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays. It contains important information for those that work in the community pharmacy sector.







		




			In this update: NHS and Government publish Workforce Plan; Community Pharmacy England to brief MPs on medicines supply; last chance to feed into our Committee meeting; Price concessions final update.







		




			NHS and Government publish Workforce Plan
A plan to increase and develop the NHS workforce, including community pharmacists and their teams, has been published by the Government and NHS today.

The long awaited NHS Long Term Workforce Plan maps out a strategy to recruit and retain hundreds of thousands more staff spanning 15 years. The plan has specific measures to support and develop the pharmacy workforce, and has given specific consideration to community pharmacy in recognition of what it describes as the sector’s ‘unique circumstances’.

Commenting on the publication of the plan, Alastair Buxton, Director of NHS Services at Community Pharmacy England, said:

“The success or failure of this workforce plan will depend on its implementation. NHS England must not repeat previous mistakes – the failure to plan properly for the impact of the ARRS scheme on community pharmacies has been disastrous for many pharmacy owners – and we need assurance that pharmacy will not fall through the gaps as systems take on responsibility for workforce planning, including the need for them to work with Local Pharmaceutical Committees in England."









		Continue reading 




		




			Community Pharmacy England to brief MPs on medicines supply issues
In July, Community Pharmacy England will be organising a Parliamentary drop-in event to provide MPs and Peers with essential information on the persistent challenges within the medicines supply chain. These issues have been significantly impacting pharmacies and their patients.

The aim of the event is to help ensure that MPs understand the problems and their impact on pharmacies. Peter Dowd MP is hosting the event, joined by representatives from Community Pharmacy England, the Nuffield Trust, patient groups and more.

Learn more 







		




			Last chance: Share your insights ahead of our Committee meeting in July
We are seeking input from all pharmacy owners – this is your last chance to feed directly into the Committee ahead of their meeting in July. 
The poll results will be used to feed into our ongoing work to press for an uplift to core funding by enhancing our evidence base of what pharmacy owners are experiencing. This and future surveys will also increase the amount of data we have for use in our campaigning and influencing work. 

This is part of our ongoing efforts to gather data and improve our advocacy work on behalf of the pharmacy sector. We aim to better represent your interests and align with the views of the sector.

Complete the short survey (closes 11.59pm on Sunday 2nd July) 
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View the concessions list
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			Community Pharmacy England
Address: 14 Hosier Lane, London EC1A 9LQ
Tel: 0203 1220 810 | Email: comms.team@cpe.org.uk

Copyright © 2023 Community Pharmacy England, All rights reserved.
You are receiving this email because you are subscribed to our newsletters. Please note Community Pharmacy England is the operating name of the Pharmaceutical Services Negotiating Committee (PSNC).
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June 2023 Price Concessions Final Update

The final price concessions for June 2023 has been
announced this afternoon. Community Pharmacy

England is aware of the concerns relating to the
availability and pricing of Atorvastatin tablets and

have raised these with the Department of Health
and Social Care.
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